
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
(ADVOCATES-ON-RECORD EXAMINATION BRANCH)

New Delhi,  31st May, 2024

NOTICE

It  is  hereby  informed  to  all  concerned  that  the  Admit  Cards  for

Advocates-on-Record Examination to be held on 10th, 11th, 14th and 15th June,

2024, have been e-mailed to the respective candidates.  All  candidates are

requested  to  download  the  Admit  Card  &  carefully  go  through  the

instructions given therein; and affix a recent colour passport size photograph

at the top right side corner of the Admit Card. In case any candidate has not

received  his/her  Admit  Card,  he/she  may  contact  the  AOR  Examination

Branch [Room No. 407, 4th Floor, Block-A, Additional Building Complex,

Supreme Court of India, New Delhi  - 110001 (Phone: 011-23115919)] or

through  e-mail  (advocates-on-record@sci.nic.in)  or  send  a  Whatsapp

message to the undersigned (Mobile No. 9999100724) immediately.

Sd/-
 (Devender Pal Walia)
 Registrar & Secretary

      Board of Examiners, AOR Examination
 

To:
All concerned.


